
To all of our wonderful customers,  
 

At Lake Murray Floor Covering the safety and well-being of our           
customers and staff continues to be our #1 priority.  

 

While we’re still open for business at this time, we have adjusted 
our showroom activity to adhere to the guidelines put in place by 
Governor McMaster.  With those guidelines we are allowed to have 
a maximum of 17 people in our showroom at a time.  In addition   
we are continuing to take extra precautions in response to the 
COVID-19 virus while following health organizations’ protocol for             
mitigating risk in the spread of the virus.  

This includes: Sanitizing surfaces, sample boards, doorknobs, 
countertops, etc.—Practicing frequent hand-washing and taking 
steps to disinfect and sanitize our store. 

 

Effective Monday, May 4, 2020 

Showroom Hours: 

Monday—Friday 8:30-6:00 (Maximum 17 people) 

Saturday—9:00-1:00 (Maximum 17 people) 

**Should you arrive and our door is locked during normal 
business hours then we have reached capacity. We ask for 
your patience and as soon as someone leaves you may   
enter or feel free to contact us at 803-781-1707 to schedule 
an appointment. 

 
 

As a locally owned business, we care deeply about our community 
and ask that if you’re experiencing any coughing, fevers or flu-like 
symptoms, that you follow the recommendations of health care    
experts by resting and staying out of public spaces. Once you are 
recovered, we’ll be waiting for you! 

 

We deeply appreciate your loyalty and patience during these uncer-
tain times and are committed to serving you while     continuing to 
monitor and follow health organization           recommendations. 

 

Today and always, we hope that you and your family stay safe and 
healthy!  

 

Thank you for your business! 


